



VULCAN CLOSE, BROADFIELD, CRAWLEY, WEST SUSSEX. RH11 9PD

Executive Headteacher: Mr D Tow

Deputy Headteachers: Miss C Lewis & Mrs S Markham Telephone: 01293 406940 Fax: 01293 406942

e-mail address:- office@bpa-tkat.org
Website: www.bpa-tkat.org



Dear Teaching Assistants,

Broadfield Primary Academy is a newly formed school following the amalgamation of the Broadfield Infant and Junior schools. It is recognised as a 'Good' and highly effective school in making teachers amazing and maximising the potential of every child. Since January 2014, the experienced leadership and teaching team have been working hard to continue making this one of the best schools in Crawley - and goodness me what an amazing and successful journey it has been so far. What follows will give you a flavour of our children, our staff and our ethos. As always, the best way to find out what we are all about is to come and visit us and see our work in action. If you have lots of energy and like what you are reading, please give us a call and arrange a 1:1 tour to see for yourself the work we are doing here at Broadfield Primary Academy. Put simply: we are changing children's lives for the better and we can't wait to meet you.

Broadfield Primary Academy is filled with wonderful children who want to become cleverer every single day. Teachers and support staff work in a focussed way to deliver a skills curriculum that best suits the needs of all our children. Building this toolkit of skills each day helps us to ensure that every child has the education they deserve to equip them for the next stage of their learning.

In addition to these skills, our vision is to develop well rounded pupils who have the enthusiasm, resilience, empathy, competitive drive, aptitude and love of reading & learning that is necessary in this modern world. Most importantly, we want our children to have the ability and confidence to master and employ all of these skills and attributes to be the very best local, national and global citizens they can be.

That's where you come in! We are seeking to employ a teaching assistant (Year 4) to join the incredibly committed team we have become. We work hard, we enjoy what we do and while we continually drive to improve standards for our children, we strive to celebrate our successes along the way.

Nervous? Don't be! If you think you have what it takes to ensure children learn well and can be a strong teaching role model and provide effective information, advice and guidance for your team, please contact us. We, the children and staff, can't wait to meet you.



Dave Tow Headteacher

Notes:

Closing date for application is **Monday 16th October 2017 by 3.00pm**. Interviews will be held on Thursday 19th October 2017 – alternative interview dates may be considered.

Broadfield Primary Academy is committed to the principles of safeguarding for all children and equality of opportunity. Any successful candidate(s) will be subject to an enhanced DBS check.